
St. Edith Finance Council 

Meeting Minutes 

May 20, 2025 

Attendees: Fr. Jim McNulty, Tom O’Meara, John Brady, Tom Debolski, Greg Laskowsky, Judy O’Meara, 
Matt Taggert 
Absent: Maureen Szczypka  
 
1.   The meeting began at 7:05 P.M. with a prayer by Tom O’Meara. 

2.   It was moved by Greg Laskowsky and seconded by Tom Debolski to approve the April 22,2025   
      Meeting Minutes.    
 
3. Financial Statement Review YTD April 30,2025. 
    Tom O’Meara reported that the school consolidated profit was $65,849 (net of favorable timing  
    differences of $39,190). The church profit was $157,810 (net of unfavorable timing differences 
    of $30,506). 
        
4.  Capital Projects—Current and Proposed. 
     (a) Greg Laskowsky confirmed with Fr. Jim that the bid from The Heating and Cooling Doctor for the 
           new boilers has been sent to the AOD for approval.   
     (b) Greg also mentioned the possibility of having a WIFI thermostat in the church which could be  
           regulated by an iPhone. 
     (c) The PFC continues to wait for a bid for the restroom doors. 
     (d) Fr. Jim reiterated that the new pews for the church will not be purchased until the parish has  
           the funds to purchase them. 
 
 5.  General Discussion. 
      Tom O’Meara shared with the Finance Council the letter that Fr. Jim received from the AOD. The  
       letter states that St. Edith School has been awarded a “School Outreach Fund” grant in the amount  
       of  $23,000 for the 2025-26 academic year. This grant is to be used for “an upgrade to school door  
       and outside safety.” Once again, Jackie Slaviero is to be commended for applying for grants such as  
       this one.  
        
 6.  Fr. Jim’s Comments. 
       None. 
        
 7. The meeting ended at 8:00 P.M. with prayer. 
   
 
The next meeting will take place at 7:00 P.M on Monday, June 16, 2025.  John Brady has agreed to  
prepare the opening prayer. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Judy O’Meara 


